Tom & Ruth Denlinger Prayer Requests - Oct/Nov 2020

Serving with www.lightshineministries.org for the past 25 years

Hello Everyone!

It has been a tough year for all of us but we are blessed. Even when we get distracted with all the
lawlessness and confusion that we see all around us, our God knows and sees everything.
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Because of the pandemic, our
driving team was denied entry into Canada with our newly donated truck filled with tools for our
missions base. The truck sat in Great Falls, Montana for a couple weeks until | was able to fly there
and drive the truck to the ferry in Bellingham,Washington. The cost of the ferry was $2750 and
with my airline tickets and expenses, the overall costs approached $5,000. But it had to be done.
Someone in Alaska picked up the truck at the other end of the ferry in Whittier and now the truck,
tractor and tools are safe inside our garage for the winter.We are very thankful.

Thank you for supporting me as a missionary with LightShine Alaska. We are now planning by faith
for 2021. Go to our website and visit our “202| Teams” page. Yes, we planning a final surge of 4
teams to install water, electric, septic and do interior work for our garage which has a kitchen,
bathroom, laundry and upstairs bunk house.This will be the hub of activity for years to come for
our teams that come to serve all over the state. But, Lord willing, there will be other teams as well!

Please pray that the LORD in His wisdom and power would provides courageous workers for us
in spite of all the uncertainty facing our nation. We have found that planning to go and serve 5,000
miles from home during a pandemic is not something everyone wants to do. Pray that God moves
on the hearts of people to go. Consider sending a gift for our financial support as missionaries.We
need to raise $5,000 per month and everything you send helps us do our job.Thank you so much.

Tom Denlinger - Founder & Ministry Director - 717.314.7760 (cell)
. My Email: lightshinealaska@comcast.net

Make any financial support for Tom & Ruth Denlinger payable by check to:
LightShine Ministries P.O.Box 777 Mount Joy, PA 17552
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